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NW/LR/Lunch Costs 
 
May 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

We hope you are all well and enjoying the warmer weather. 

 

As you will be aware there have been considerable rises in the cost of living over a 

number of years. As a school we have always looked to keep our school meal costs as low 

as possible. Unfortunately, we will have to raise the price of a lunch by 5%, main meal 

with a dessert and drink, to £2.52 from £2.40 in secondary and primary from 1st June 

2025. This increase is as a result of rising costs that we have no control over, we have 

always tried to keep lunch costs down and minimise passing costs on to pupils and 

parents. 

 

We hope you understand that we have looked to resist this move for as long as we can, 

but financial pressures have meant we have had to make this minimal increase. 

 

If parents have any queries about this please do not hesitate to contact the school on 

admin@bemrose.derby.sch.uk. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr Neil Wilkinson 
Executive Headteacher 
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